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From: pday@asma.org

Sent: Tue 11/04/14 3:06 PM

To:  dr.fbonato@gmail.com

Cc: AMHPEd@asma.org; jwthornt@msn.com; abubka@saintpeters.edu; labropoulod | @mail.montclair.edu

AsMA 86th Annual Scientific Meeting, May 10-14, 2015, Walt Disney World Swan & Dolphin Resort, Lake Buena Vista, FL

Dear Dr. Frederick Bonato,
Your abstract (Control ID: 2144595) entitled:

PREDICTED BONE LOSS RATE CHANGES FOR SPACEFLIGHT BASED ON TERRESTERIAL SKELETAL UNLOADING: A
META-ANALYSIS

has been submitted for consideration for the upcoming AsMA 86th Annual Scientific Meeting. Please print and retain a copy of this
message. Notification of your abstract status will be sent to you at this address. This notification is being sent to ALL authors whose
names appear on the abstract.

You can continue to make changes to your abstract before the deadline of October 31, 2014 at 11:59 PM ET. Only the submitting
author can make changes to the abstract. Log back into the system at: https://asma2015.abstractcentral.com. Click the "Return to
Draft" button. This will return the abstract to draft status, allowing you to make further edits to the abstract. Please remember to re-
submit the abstract before the deadline.

Please remember that you are responsible for keeping your contact information current. If your email address or contact information
changes, you may update your account at any time by logging in and choosing "Modify Account” from the Welcome page.

This is an automatically generated e-mail message. Please do not reply to it. If you have any questions, please contact the Support
Team.

Sincerely,

ScholarOne Electronic Submission Support Team

ts.acsupport@thomson.com

Direct Number: +1 (434) 964-4100 / Toll Free Number (US Only): (888) 503-1050
Pam Day

pday@asma.org
703-739-2240, x101
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